
 

Email:  windsorfbc@embarqmail.com          Online:  www.fbcwindsor.org          Facebook:  FBC Windsor MO 

Office Hours:    Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays) 

Pastor Mike Brown      Phone: 573.660.2122   Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH      ͏    308 S. Tebo St.     ͏    Windsor, MO  65360      ͏    660-647-5624 

HELPERS for 05/23/21 HISTORY 

Week of 05/16/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 60 

Sunday AM Worship 95 

Online 160 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $1,056 

Yearly Needs $70,180 

Yearly Given $48,563 

SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Sunday, May 23, 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

  

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 

6:00 PM 

Meeting for past and future 

Wednesday Night workers.  

Pizza provided. No childcare 

service. PLEASE COME! 

  

   

   

The Columns 
 

(A weekly publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO) 
 

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

May 20, 2021 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Jocelyn Mandy 

Kim B. Tracy 

Macy Maggie 

Usher Bob Nations 

Children’s  

Sermon Teri Spear 

Decision  

Counselor  Ron Jenkins 

AM Benediction Andy Burkhart 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Bob Hinkleman 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

FBC family, 

Who is the object of our worship? “Religious wor-

ship is to be given to God the Father, Son, and 

Holy Spirit and to Him alone—not to angels, 

saints, or any other creatures. Since the fall, 

worship is not to be given without a mediator nor 

through any mediation other than of Christ 

alone.” The 1689 London Baptist Confession of 

Faith 22:2. When we gather together to worship, 

we gather to worship Christ alone.  

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

 

Reeves,͏S.͏(2012).͏Confessing͏the͏Faith:͏The͏1689͏Baptist͏Confession͏for͏the͏21st͏Century͏
(p.͏44).͏Cape͏Coral,͏FL:͏Founders͏Press. 



Operation Christmas Child 

There͏are͏just͏two͏more͏Sundays͏in͏

May͏to͏bring͏some͏NON-LIQUID͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

hygiene͏items͏for͏Samaritan’s͏Purse.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

There͏will͏be͏a͏basket͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

in͏the͏church͏foyer͏for͏your͏donations. 

Monday Night Small Group 

Where:͏͏Sinclairs’ house 

When:͏͏͏Monday͏nights͏starting͏May͏24th͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏at͏6:00 

What:͏͏͏͏We͏will͏be͏doing͏a͏15͏lesson͏study͏

 ͏͏͏͏called͏͏“The͏Christian͏Life”  by͏ 

 ͏͏͏͏evangelist͏Porter͏Barrington.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏This͏scripture-based͏study͏is͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏͏designed͏to͏grow͏you͏in͏your͏

 ͏͏͏͏͏faith͏and͏to͏give͏you͏spiritual͏

  ͏͏͏͏͏confidence.͏͏ 

 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏There͏are͏only͏two͏spaces͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏left͏in͏this͏study.͏͏Call͏the͏͏͏͏͏͏

church͏office͏if͏you’re͏interested͏or͏if͏you’d͏

like͏to͏host͏or͏lead͏a͏study͏of͏your͏own. 

Do you want to see your church grow?   

͏͏͏͏͏͏Do͏you͏have͏ideas͏for͏our͏Wednesday͏night͏͏͏͏͏͏

outreach?͏We͏are͏praying͏all͏past͏Wednesday͏Night͏

Workers͏and͏all͏those͏who͏may͏want͏to͏get͏involved͏

will͏come͏to͏the͏meeting  Wednesday night to͏͏͏͏͏͏

hear͏Pastor’s͏and͏Mindy’s͏ideas͏for͏updating͏and͏

overhauling͏our͏program.͏If͏you’ve͏made͏meals,͏

please come.͏͏If͏you’ve͏taught͏͏either͏this͏year͏or͏in͏

prior͏͏years,͏please come.͏͏If͏you’ve͏secretly͏wished͏

you͏could͏be͏a͏part͏of͏the͏fun͏and͏fellowship,͏please 

come.   

Not to bribe you, but we will be serving                   

pizza and dessert!!! 

Let’s͏be͏frank:͏͏we͏simply͏cannot͏grow͏our͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

membership͏or͏our͏programs͏with͏only͏a͏handful͏of͏

people͏doing͏all͏the͏work.͏͏We͏truly͏need͏you,͏and͏

we’ll͏happily͏match͏a͏task͏to͏your͏gifts.͏͏ 

Sorry...no child care will be provided. 

 Did you know that since 1993, Operation 

Christmas Child, the world’s largest Christmas 

project of its kind, has collected and delivered 

more than 188 million shoebox gifts to children in 

more than 170 countries and territories? 

Dear FBC family, 

 

I want to thank each one for all the 

cards and phone calls during recent 

months. Each one was a blessing to 

me and meant so much.   

 

In Christian Love,  

Opal Howard  

 

Dear FBC, 

  Thank you so much for the special service for 

graduating seniors, for the gifts and for the very 

wonderful lunch and program. The youth serving 

did an excellent job, and the food was delicious.  

Your thoughtfulness was greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,  

Leandre Barut & the Helbling family 

 


